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Learning Center News
Bye summer, welcome new school year!
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★ As we close out our summer this month, We also start off our new 2023-2024 

academic school year.We thank you for choosing ABF and we look forward to a 

fantastic year!

★ Wednesday, July 23rd- To close out or summer activities 

we will have a huge water slide for our kids to enjoy.Lunch 

will be a picnic lunch, with music and sun.As always 

donations of cold treats are always welcomed.Don’t for 

their towels, change of clothes, water shoes and sunblock.

★ Friday August 18th- ABF will be closed in preparation for 

the first day of school. 

★ Monday, August 21st is the first day of school for all our 

childcare, VPK, and academy students.I look forward to a 

wonderful productive year!

★ Tuesday,  August 1st is Super Hero Day! Come dressed as your 

favorite superhero, wear a cape,bring in a figurine,and show 

your superhero power.

★ Tuesday, August 8th snow cone day. We will have a private 

company serving up all kinds of flavored snow cones for the 

students.A $3 fee is being charged to help with costs.Snow 

cones are unlimited!

★ Reminders

● Purchase school t-shirt as needed for the new school year.

● Pick up a supply list.

● Bring in any updated physical and immunization records.


